
                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Residents of The Wilds Community: 

 

I am writing to you and other residents of The Wilds Community concerning private property 

and safety.  With everyone’s cooperation, I’m confident we’ll all have a great year!   
 

Unfortunately there will be times when damage will occur to personal property.  In the event that 

damage is done to your personal property, the person (the golfer) who damaged the property is 

liable.  To help bring liability awareness to the golfer(s), The Wilds has done the following: 

 Disclaimer on the receipt. 

 A sign on the first and tenth tee box.   

 Trained Starters and Rangers on the course. 

 Signs on the out of bounds stakes. 
 

Due to the concern for safety of others, the upkeep of the golf course and in addition to being 

unsightly to the community, please be advised of the following:  

 There may be confusion regarding the cart paths.  The cart paths are for golfers only and are 

considered private property of The Wilds they are not public walkways.  For your safety and 

respect for the golfer(s), trespassing onto The Wilds Golf Course property is strictly 

prohibited.  This includes anyone on The Wilds property without written consent or a receipt 

regardless of the day or time (e.g. walking, jogging, roller blading, biking, etc.).  

 Dumping yard waste (Christmas trees, mulch, sod, etc.) on the property of The Wilds is 

strictly prohibited.   

 For your safety, soliciting guests of The Wilds is not recommended (e.g. selling golf balls, 

lemonade stands, etc.).   
 

Again, because of a safety concern, I ask that you address the above information with anyone 

who might be impacted.  As a reminder, if you should witness anyone not conforming, please 

contact The Wilds Golf Shop at (952) 445-3500 Ext. 4.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact me at (952) 445-3500 ext. 225 or by e-mail at sgordon@golfthewilds.com.  
 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!  
 

Sincerely, 

Shad Gordon  

General Manager, PGA/NGCOA 

(952) 445-3500 Ext. 225 

sgordon@golfthewilds.com 

 


